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AUG 25 2011
MEMORANDUM

FOR : THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
Policy, Planning, FASPS and Director, FMB in concurrent
capacity

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
National Water Resource Board

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
REGIONS 4B-MIMAROPA, 6, 12

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
River Basin Coordinating Office

FROM : THE OIC-DIRECTOR
Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service

SUBJECT : SIGNED MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (MoU)
FOR THE SAFE WATER PROJECT

We are pleased to provide you a copy of the signed Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) between DENR and USAID for the Safe Water Project.

Said document shall serve as basis to proceed with the implementation and conduct
of project activities. Your Office may coordinate with our Project Management Division
(PMD) at telephone no. 8928-0028 or email address at fasps.pmd@gmail.com for further
clarification and assistance. The PMD-FASPS shall serve as the oversight Office for Safe
Water Project, with NWRB as the DENR’s point of contact as regards to the
implementation of this Project.

Attached also is the Safe Water Section C- Performance Work Statement which
provides the details of the Project and the committed activities both at the national and
local levels to achieve the desired project objectives. This document will help guide our
collaboration with the USAID’s contracting party for this Project.

o, &

FREDO J. OBIEN

For your information and reference.

Copy furnished:

Undersecretary Jonas R. Leones, CESO |
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Tel. Nos. (632) 8926-2689-0D; 8926-8065-PPD; 8928-0028-PMD;
8927-6755-PAMD; 8926-8052-PMED
Website: https://fasps.denr.gov.ph



